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ITEM NO.

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

To the: Cabinet Briefing

On:
Tuesday, 20 January, 2004

TITLE: Think Customer-A review of front-line services

RECOMMENDATIONS:
Members are asked to support and endorse the proposals in this report.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
The report paper sets out the initial work and next stages of the proposals in relation to the improving front line service, requested by the Leader of the Council.  It takes account of, for example the Prime Ministers public service reform, and aims to ensure that our customers receive the services that they have the right to expect and that we have a duty to deliver in a modern 21st century organisation.  Whilst it is a tightly focussed service review, it is also a key contributor to the other two Leadership priorities ie.Improving public participation and improving the image of the City

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
Full risk log of implementation of the service review is included within the Report

THE SOURCE OF FUNDING IS:
Funding implications will be examined as part of the pilot service review programmes

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
Yes

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
Yes

CONTACT OFFICER:
Maura Brooks/Martin Vickers

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATES:
ALL WARDS

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:
Best Value; Budget Strategy; Community Strategy; Crime & Disorder; Environmental Strategy; Health; Information Society Strategy; Modernising Local Government; Social Exclusion; Strategy for Children & Young People; e Government; 

DETAILS:

